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 September 13, 2017 

Post-Hurricane Irma Debris Management 

    
Stuart, FL – The City will begin removing hurricane generated yard debris on Thursday, 

September 14, 2017. Debris hauling of this material will start in Debris Control Zones 2, 3 & 4. 

Please refer to the Irma Debris Control Map which can be found on the City of Stuart “Hot 

Topics” web page.  

In order to expedite this clean-up effort please do your part by placing all vegetative materials 

at the curb. City officials request that residents do not mix the vegetative materials with roofing 

materials, household debris, carpet, metal, buckets, cans, Styrofoam and any other item will 

contaminate the vegetation and may be considered hazardous waste.  Please keep these 

items separated. 

Vegetative work crews are accompanied by City representatives to ensure the work is 

conducted in an orderly manner.  City crews have been picking up household garbage and 

debris separately, and will continue to do so.  

Should you have any questions or require any additional information please contact the City 

Customer Service Department at 772-288-5317 or 772-288-5318. 
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